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MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A
HAPPY NEW YEAR!

My dear Brothers & Sisters; . 5545{‘
GREETINGS! 2020-2021

I am hoping that this Vidio-Letter brings you all happiness and
well-——wishes no matter how difficult it may be.

I am very grateful to the brothers and sisters of between the
bars, "Through Barber Wire", Criminal Justice Policy Coali-
tion","Prisoners Free Book Program","Los Angeles
Catholic Workers -@lacatholicwoekers.org",Emancipa-
tion Initiative™, and those people who have been a
great help on prison reform.

This year we have a pandemic that is killing millions
of people around the world. Last week we bagan our
quarantine for a second time since April-4-2020. and
between the prison system in Massachusetts we have
hundreds of people infected. I am feeling like a
floer floated in the ocean waiting for death.

All those people who I have mentioned and those who
know me, my loving daughters, granchildren, I want
you to know that am motivated inm good spirits to tell
you ——- MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 20211!

I baptize you with a symbol of the prison leaf that carries
my prayers in good faith.
GOD BLESS YOU FOR THE NEW YE!
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